20 July 2018

Resudty

We are extremely proud of this year's SATs results. The children throughout school have worked very hard. In year 6
up to 60% of the children achieved the expected level in reading, writing, grammar or mathematics.

These scores show that the children have made incredible progress whilst at New Bewerley.

In year 2 over 50% of the children achieved the expected level in reading, writing or mathematics.

65% of the children passed the phonics test in year 1 and 85% passed the phonics test by the end of year 2.

Approx. 50% achieved a Good Level of Development in reception.

All children have received their results and school’s data will be published on the website in autumn.

Well done everyone and thank you to the teachers for their amazing efforts.

Thoank yow

Several members of staff leave us today and we wish them lots of luck: Mr Shepherd, Miss McDonald, Mrs Webster,
Mrs Barnes, Mrs Bi, Miss Preece, Mrs Faubert and Ms Gration. Miss McDonald, Mr Shepherd & Miss Preece will
continue to work in schools in Leeds. Mrs Webster, Mrs Barnes, Mrs Faubert and Ms Gration are retiring and Mrs Bi
is becoming a full-time student.

Everyone’s contribution has been massive but a very big thank you goes to Mrs Faubert and Mrs Barnes who have
worked at New Bewerley for 13 years. Thank you to everyone and good luck.

100% attendance

Well done to the 42 children who have achieved 100% attendance. Enjoy spending your £10. We are extremely
happy with this year’s overall attendance - 95.2%. Parents and carers - thank you for your continued support. Staff
- thank you for making school a great place to be.

Goodbye Yeor 6

This year's year 6 have been a delight and a pleasure to teach. They have started to mature in to a truly incredible
group of children who tackle every test or challenge with determination and vigour. Well done to a great set of
children -We are all so very proud. Good luck at high school.

Next Yeow
School opens to the children on Monday 3rd September.

Mr G German



